
 

 May 16, 2016 

Issue#30 Vol.6 
CONCORDIA  WEEKLY  NEWSLETTER 

I always knew looking back on the tears would make me laugh, but I never knew 
looking back on the laughs would make me cry. 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADS! WELL DONE!  

STUDENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  

Volunteers will complete a Personality Assessment with         
a Concordia Master’s-level student as a requirement of   
their Advanced Personality Assessment course.  

If  interested in participating, please contact: 
Dr. Jamie Dyce at  jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca  
 

A debrief and report will be provided at no charge following the       

assessment. The course instructor will review the assessment and 

report but all information will be kept completely confidential (unless 

you give expressed written consent or choose to share information 

yourself). 

2016 GRAD LIST 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADS! WELL DONE!  

SUMMER BIBLE STUDY 

Students who are interested in a Bible study over the summer 
months, please contact Pastor Stroup at stroup17@yahoo.com. 

INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 Financial Aid & Awards 

 Spring 1 Fees Past Due 

 Career Services Open 

 Counseling Services 

 Sounding Board–Singspiration 

 Applying for Student Loan? 
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Check your balance: 
 

 Online through Concordia’s website through https://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/   

 Contact Student Accounts for your balance or to request a statement.  

 Opt out deadline for Health & Dental is May 20th. For New Masters and Environmental 

Health Students Only. Opt out at Mystudentplan.ca 

 
Tuition can be paid by the following methods: 

 At the Student Accounts Office by debit, cash or cheque. 

 Through online banking, by setting Concordia University of Edmonton up as the biller and using 

your six digit student ID number as the account number 

 Credit Card payments are accepted through www.Plastiq .com (processing fees apply) Payment 

takes 5 days to be receipted on to your student account. 

 If you anticipate student loan payments, please ensure that you have completed the student 

loan process.  

 

Students who have not paid Spring Term 1 Tuition are being encumbered from some online services 

and cannot continue in Spring Term 2 with a past due balance. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Student Accounts 

studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca or phone 780-479-9207. 

 

 



 

 

 WANT CAREER PLANNING OR JOB SEARCH SUPPORT? 

Career Services is open and available   
Spring and Summer for appointments!  

 

 Contact: Philipa Hardy  

Phone: (780) 378 - 8461 

Email: careerservices@concordia.ab.ca 

CAREER SERVICES IS OPEN  

mailto:careerservices@concordia.ab.ca


 

 

 



 

 

TESTIMONIAL FROM JONATHA BITTENCOURT VIEIRA 
 

My semester in Concordia was full of new experi-

ences, inside and outside of the University. I came 

from Brazil and got here in the Canadian winter, 

that sure was a different weather for me because 

we don’t have such low temperatures in Brazil and 

all the winter activities that I could experience, like 

skiing, ice skating, snow shoeing and more. Almost 

all of these activities were scheduled events for    

international students.  

 

The people from the university, from students to employees, sure know how to treat 

their international students. I chose to live in the dorms at the university and I definitely 

don’t regret that, it’s easier to meet people and stay in touch with all the events from   

the university. The classes were a completely new  experience for me, I studied music 

in Concordia and in Brazil, we don’t have music classes in every school, so the way 

that they teach music education here is great. Still in the music area,  playing in events 

and meeting new people in the music department sure made me feel like I was there 

more than just one semester.  

 

It’s hard to talk about all my experiences here, but one thing is for sure, I’ve enjoyed 

my time in the university so much that I actually decided to stay here in Canada, since 

a job opportunity came to me through the university. So I will just leave here my       

recommendation that if you are looking for an exchange program or even to just 

study in another university in Canada, Concordia Is a wonderful place full of good 

people.  

 

Jonatha Bittencourt Vieira 

From ULBRA/RS – Brazil 

 

News from Concordia International 
 

 

Greetings from International Office! Dr. Xinxin Fang and      

Ms. Zuzana Schmidtova Rizer welcome every international 

student and internationally minded student to stop by our  

office at the Welcome Center.   
 

We want to hear your experience, stories, questions and  suggestions; 

or if you have questions about study abroad opportunities, please  feel free to  

contact us at:  Xinxin.fang@concordia.ab.ca or  zuzana.ritzer@concordia.ab.ca. 
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